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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
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Date: 10/21/2020

Boys Soccer Championships to be played in Springfield 

Columbia, Mo.- The Missouri State High School Activities Association (MSHSAA) has 
announced the location for its Boys Soccer Championship games this fall.  The games are now 
scheduled to be played at the Lake Country Soccer/Cooper Family Complex in Springfield. 

The World Wide Technology Soccer Park and MSHSAA worked in conjunction to keep the 
event at its originally scheduled location in Fenton.  However, due to the current restrictions by 
the St. Louis County Health Department the decision was necessary to move the MSHSAA 
Boys Soccer Championships. 

Lake Country Soccer has agreed to host the Championship games on Friday, November 
20th and Saturday, November 21st. More information will be released when logistics are 
finalized. 

Previously, changes were also made to the Boys Soccer post-season calendar. The window to 
complete the district tournament has now been shortened for Classes 3 and 4.  Those district 
tournaments will now occur between Oct. 31st-Nov. 4th.  The sectional round for both Class 3 
and Class 4 will now be held on Nov. 7th.  The quarterfinal round for all four classes will now be 
on Nov. 10th.  The semifinal round for all four classes will now be played on Nov. 14th at a 
member-school site.  
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